
COLLEGE AND APPRENTICESHIP
LUNCH TIME DROP-INS
EVERY WEDNESDAY 12.20 TO 13.50 OUTSIDE THE CANTEEN

Cams Hill School are delighted to announce that we have organised 
for local colleges and apprenticeship providers to attend drop-in sessions at the
school once a week over the lunch period to answer any questions pupils may have.

From Wednesday 1 November through to 13 March there will be a different provider
every week based outside the canteen. 

Please pop along on your lunchbreak if you have any questions about
college/apprenticeships.  Find out more about courses, college life, applying for
college, finding and applying for an apprenticeship and what your options can lead
on to.  Mrs Vadis will also be there to support with any career related questions.

SAVE THE DATES!!

17 JANUARY
24 JANUARY
31 JANUARY
7 FEBRUARY
21 FEBRUARY
28 FEBRUARY
6 MARCH
13 MARCH
20 MARCH

THE ROYAL NAVY
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH  COLLEGE
STEVE WILLIS APPRENTICESHIPS
ROYAL AIR FORCE
SPARSHOLT COLLEGE
ST VINCENT COLLEGE
ITCHEN COLLEGE
PETA APPRENTICESHIPS
HAVANT AND SOUTHDOWNS COLLEGE


